
Hi Sarita, 

Thank you again for reaching out to me about this bill [S.115].  I am very much in favor of this for 
a number of reasons.  I believe the proposed working group consists of a variety of librarians, 
representing all aspects of Vermont libraries.  It appears that possible results of the research 
would be updated state standards, possible state funding, and a statewide system of lending, to 
name a few.  These are goals I have for the state, and hope very much to have the opportunity 
to work toward their fruition.   

I hope this helps.  Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have specific questions about the 
bill.  Again, thank you for inviting my input. 

 

Kelly L. McCagg 
Library Director 

Currently reading: Sisters in Hate by Darby Seyward 
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